

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Tuesday 5th May

Dear Parent/Carer

Reddish Vale Farm Trip - Monday 18th May 2015

As you already know, our trip to the farm has been arranged for 18th May. May I take this opportunity to thank you for your prompt payments and remind you if you are still to pay, please do so as soon as possible.

Points of information

- The children need not wear school uniform but practical clothing is essential. As the weather is so unpredictable, layers of clothing are best e.g. t-shirt, jumper, waterproof coat or jacket.
- As it may be wet underfoot, old trainers or wellingtons are a must. It will, of course, depend on weather conditions on the day.
- If it is a sunny day please put sun cream on your child in the morning.
- The children will all be given a hat to wear so no hats please.
- If your child needs an inhaler or any other medication please see your child's teacher.
- We hope to return to school by 3.15pm (traffic permitting).

Lunch

The children will need a packed lunch on that day so please read the following information carefully:







Nursery children

If your child is in Nursery and has school meals please provide a packed lunch and the cost for dinners that week will be £8.60. If your child is entitled to free school meals a packed lunch will be provided.

Reception children

If your child is in Reception and has a school meal a packed lunch will be provided. If your child usually brings their own packed lunch please send one as usual on the day of the trip.

Children bringing a packed lunch

Please do not send your child's lunch in anything that cannot be disposed of. All their food and drink (not too much please) must be in one plastic bag, marked with their name (no glass bottles please).

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff.

Many thanks for your co-operation,

Mrs R Doherty Assistant Head teacher